
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING 

The Natures Valley Special Ratings Area Steering Committee 
hereby give notice of a Public Participation Meeting to present 
the proposed Natures Valley Special Ratings Area Business Plan.  

The Public Participation Meeting will be held at  

2.00pm on Monday 19th December 2022 

NGK Church Hall,  
St Georges Avenue,   

Natures Valley.  
 

The meeting will also be streamed virtually. To register for the 
virtual meeting or to make any enquiries, please contact 

info@nvsra.co.za or call 0445316699. 
R A Nichol 
Chairman NVSRA Steering Committee 

SRA Application Progress 
We are pleased to report that the Bitou CFO has given approval for our Business Plan (Step 4 Below) 
and we can now move onto the Public Participation Meeting (PPM – Step 5). We will shortly be 
publishing notice of the meeting in the local media (See Notice above), on the Bitou Municipality 
website, as well as NVRA and NVSRA websites.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: - This is an important meeting for all homeowners so PLEASE SAVE THE DATE 
 
The Public Participation Meeting will be held in the NGK Church Hall for all property owners and 
other interested parties and will also be live streamed for those who are unable to attend in person. 
A live streaming link will be provided to allow you to join the meeting.  
 
We will email the Business Plan and Consent Form to all property owners before Thursday 8th 
December and make them available on the NVSRA website. The meeting will be facilitated by Dr 
Bianca Currie-Killick (professional facilitator) and you can either send any questions you may have 
regarding the Business Plan prior by email to the meeting to info@nvsra.co.za, or ask your questions 
during the meeting. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: - This meeting is NOT the NVRA AGM which is still scheduled for 20th December 2022 
at the same venue. 
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